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Myles O�Reilly, the lead Consultant on this project, has had a longer recovery period 
from illness than initially envisaged and it now appears that the second draft of this 
research work will not be available until the end of February 2007. 
 
It is proposed to have another meeting of the PSG in March with handover of the 
Report to the Publishing Team at the end of May 2007 and the launch of the report 
possible August 2007. 
 
Of the £100k allocated to the Project £62k has been spent as of 1st December 2006. 
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